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Hello,  

 I would like to state my support for this bill. I believe hospitals should be held 

accountable with transparency for what they are spending on replacement strike 

Nurses. It is my opinion that it is a power play to spend exorbitant amounts of money 

to hold out from paying wages that are comparable to other area hospitals in the long 

run. This in turn results in the high turnover of nurses, which are going to begin their 

careers at a lower paying “training hospital” and move on to higher paying hospitals 

as soon as possible. This inevitably causes patients to get substandard care with 

inexperienced Nurses.  

Thank you for your time. 


